



Request to extend the Decision Date File No. M2019-041, 111 application Motorcross Pit

3 messages

Humphries <hlhumphries2@comcast.net>
To: "Hays - DNR, Peter" <peter.hays@state.co.us>
Cc: "ahalverson@semaconstruction.com" <ahalverson@semaconstruction.com>

Tue, Aug 6, 2019 at 3:06 PM

Dear Mr. Hays,

We waive our right to a permit application decision to the SEMA Construction, Inc., Motorcross Borrow Pit , File No. M2019-041, 111, Construction Materials Permit Application set for August 9, 2019. We request the decision date be moved to August 9, 2019. The additional time is needed to ensure the corrected copies are delivered to the DRMS and County Clerk.

Thank you

H. Bruce Humphries

Consultant to SEMA Construction, Inc.

Sent from [Mail](#) for Windows 10

Hays - DNR, Peter <peter.hays@state.co.us>
To: Humphries <hlhumphries2@comcast.net>
Cc: "ahalverson@semaconstruction.com" <ahalverson@semaconstruction.com>

Tue, Aug 6, 2019 at 3:07 PM

Bruce,

When do you want the extension until?

Peter S. Hays
Environmental Protection Specialist



COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety
Department of Natural Resources

P 303.866.3567 Ext. 8124 | F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
peter.hays@state.co.us | www.mining.state.co.us

[Quoted text hidden]

Humphries <hlhumphries2@comcast.net>
To: "Hays - DNR, Peter" <peter.hays@state.co.us>
Cc: "ahalverson@semaconstruction.com" <ahalverson@semaconstruction.com>

Tue, Aug 6, 2019 at 3:09 PM

Motorcross decision moved to August 16, 2019

thanks

Sent from [Mail](#) for Windows 10

[Quoted text hidden]